
The Inland Revenue Department 

wishes to inform the General Public 

that all its offices will be CLOSED 

on Tuesday, November 19, 2019 

from 12:00p.m.     
 

This is to facilitate the hosting of  a 

General Staff  Meeting.  

 

The Department regrets and 

apologises for any inconvenience 

caused.  
 

~  The Comptroller 

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 


